Public comment for Climate Emergency Committee:
'Cycling Strategy- the proposed units to protect electric bikes from theft are not a practical solution. Many cyclists have bikes that cost as much as an electric bike, will they be allowed to use them? Most cyclists who have an expensive bike whether it be electric or not, have insurance against theft.  Any determined bike thief will break locks, open doors etc-as these units are both expensive, unsightly and of questionable effectiveness I think the idea should not be pursued.'
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